(First Published in the Marion County Record on November 9, 2016.)

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
MARION COUNTY
MARION COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, December 6, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. in the Ballroom
of the Marion Community Center, 203 N. Third Street, Marion, Kansas. The Marion County
Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing on Case No. PC-16-05 to consider the
petition of Justin and Brea Hett, and Terry L. Olsen, owners, for the vacation of “A” Street
of the Aulne plat in the unincorporated area of Marion County, Kansas. A copy of the
legal description in question is available for inspection at the Planning and Zoning Department
at 230 E. Main Street in Marion during normal business hours.

Any person wishing to be heard regarding this matter may submit written comments to the
Marion County Planning Commission prior to or at the public hearing, or may present written
and/or oral comments at such public hearing in person or by agent or attorney. All persons
wishing to be heard concerning this matter shall be afforded an opportunity to do so. Upon
conclusion of said public hearing, the Marion County Planning Commission may make
recommendations to the Board of County Commissioners on the proposed vacation of “A” Street
of the Aulne plat or may continue consideration of this matter at the conclusion of the public
hearing to a future date without further notice.

Dated this 28" day of October, 2016.
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